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At a 
glance

What Annual joint 
luncheon with UT and 
BGSU retiree associations.

When Wednesday, 
April 11. 11:15 a.m.

Where At Stone Ridge 
Golf Club, Muirfield 
Drive, Bowling Green 
(turn left off Bowling 
Green Road West at the 
cell-phone tower).

Speaker Dr. Tim Fuerst, 
Master Teacher of 
economics and adviser to 
the Federal Reserve Bank 
of Cleveland.

Cost $16. Reservation 
form on reverse side.

Dr. Tim Fuerst, Bowling Green 
State University Distinguished 
Research Professor of 

Economics and Master Teacher, will 
speak at the BGSU Retirees Assocation 
joint luncheon with retirees from the 
University of Toledo on Wednesday, 
April 11, at Stone Ridge Golf Club, 
Bowling Green.

Dr. Fuerst’s research places 
him in the top four percent of the 
most-cited economic authors. He 
is internationally known for his 
expertise in monetary theory and 
policy and is one of a select few to 
serve as a Senior Economic Advisor 
at the Federal Reserve Bank of 
Cleveland. This position provides 
great experiences to share with his 

students and the public. 
At Stone Ridge, on the west 

side of Bowling Green, socializing 
begins at 11:15 and serving at noon. 
Cost is $16. A cash bar is available 
adjacent to the club dining room.

A paper co-authored by Dr. Fuerst 
was chosen to be presented at the 
Board of Governors of the Federal 
Reserve System in Washington, 
D.C., in 2009. The conference was 
called to present frontier work on 
monetary policy in a financial crisis.

Dr. Fuerst has his undergraduate 
degree in economics from  Ohio 
Northern University and his M.A. 
and Ph.D. in economics from the 
University of Chicago. Dr. Fuerst 
has published 63 papers and has 

Monetary policy expert is speaker 
at annual UT-BGSU lunch April 11
Serves as adviser to Federal Reserve Bank in Cleveland
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presented many papers at professional conferences. 
He has served on the Board of Editors on top-level 
economic journals and has refereed numerous papers 
for journals. 

At BGSU’s College of Business, Dr. Fuerst has 
been honored as the Owens-Illinois Endowed Profes-
sor, Distinguished Research Scholar, Robert Patton 

Scholarly Achievement Award, Review of Economic 
Studies Young Scholar, and other awards.

With Fuerst’s research interests and his excellence 
in the classroom, participants in the BGSURA lun-
cheon should expect to hear a stimulating presentation 
about our current economy.

– Dr. Paul Haas

Dr. Fuerst continued

Reservation – BGSURA Full-Service Luncheon at Stone Ridge
Reservation deadline Friday, April 6

Luncheon Wednesday, April 11
11:15-Noon: Check-in, socializing. Noon: Full-service Luncheon. $16 per person

Name(s)

Number of reservations

How to pay by mail: 
CHECK ENCLOSED FOR $________ PAYABLE TO BGSURA.

	 Send Reservation Form and Check to: 
		  Gaylyn Finn, BGSURA Treasurer, 
		  966 Deer Ridge Run, Bowling Green, OH 43402. 

Deadline for reservations Friday, April 6

Hot Served
Luncheon
House Salad 

with Ranch 
and Raspberry 

Vinaigrette Dressing
Warm Rolls and 

Butter
Sliced Roast Beef 

with Gravy
Whipped Potatoes

Honey-glazed 
Carrots

Apple Crum or 
Cherry Pie

Ice Tea, Lemonade
Coffee, Hot Tea 

station

Thursday, April 12, 8 p.m.
The musical Chicago will be performed at BGSU’s Donnell Theatre, Wolfe Center for the Arts from April 12-
15. Join BGSURA friends for the Thursday, April 12, performance followed by a “behind the scenes” tour for 
our group given by Dr. Ron Shields, Theatre and Film Department Chair.   A limited number of $6 tickets are 
available by contacting Pat Koehler at 419-352-6180 or pkoehler3@woh.rr.com.   
Monday, April 16, 7 p.m. 
Travel to The Ark in Ann Arbor for an evening of Celtic entertainment with The Tannahill Weavers.  One of 
Scotland’s premier traditional bands, these versatile musicians have received world wide accolades for their 
diverse repertoire celebrating the rich and varied musical heritage of the Celtic people.  Reserved seat tickets 
are $27. Contact Pat Fitzgerald by March 21 at bg4fitz@gmail.com  if you would like to order a group ticket; 
carpooling can be arranged.  You may also consider having dinner next door at Conor O’Neills Traditional Irish 
Pub before the concert.  If you wish to make a dinner reservation, the number to call is 734-665-2968.  
Friday, May 18, 1 p.m.
Back by popular demand!   Chateau Tebeau Vineyard and Winery, located just east of the village of  Helena,  
one mile south of US 6 on OH 635, will welcome BGSURA for an afternoon  of camaraderie and local wine 
enjoyment beginning at 1 p.m.   Walk the vineyards or wooded trails, sit outdoors around the koi pond or enjoy 
the relaxed atmosphere in the tasting room.   We’ll also have a tour of the winery given by one of our hosts, 
Bob and Mary Tebeau.  Soft drinks and light food will also be available for purchase. Call Pat Koehler  by 
Wednesday, May 16, if you plan to join us or would like to carpool. 419-352-6180 or email  pkoehler3@woh.
rr.com)
IN THE WORKS……….. Stratford Festival 2012
BGSURA and WBGU-TV will be collaborating on a trip to the Stratford Festival in Stratford, Ontario, in late 
summer. The trip will include motor-coach transportation, lodging, and two performances. More in April.
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